Notice of Public Hearing on Road Closure

The King County Commissioners’ Court will conduct a Public Hearing on Monday,
April 4, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. in the King County Commissioners Courtroom.

Item for discussion
1. Closing County Road 229 in Precinct 2.

If you should any questions or concerns, you may contact the Judge’s Office at
806-596-4411 or attend the Public Hearing.

Signed on March 18, 2022
Duane Daniel

King County Judge



